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Sunday Morning  

Pastor Dave DeHaan 

 

Psalm 24 
 

“HE is the King of Glory!” 

 

In Psalm 24, King David presents 

us with a King whose authority, 

generosity, and victory are infinitely 

superior. This King deserves our 

greatest devotion. 
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This Week 
 

Sunday, August 3 

  9:30am Sunday Worship 

 Summer Story Time 

  10:30am 7th Annual 

 Volunteer Fair 
  

Wednesday, August 6 

  6:45pm Security Team 

Meeting 
 

Friday, August 8 

  10:00am Pantry 
  

Saturday, August 9 

  Youth Praise Team Outing  

to Whitecaps Game 

 

 

 

 

A Look Ahead 
 

August 10 

  Communion 

 

 

 

 

Our sermons are now 
available as a podcast!   

Visit our website:  
hamiltonreformedchurch.org 
and click on the podcast tab 

at the top of the page. 
 
 

   

   

 
 

Sunday Mornings at HRC 
 

Worship Locations 

Join us upstairs in the Sanctuary or downstairs in the 

Fellowship Hall. 
 

Nursery  

A nursery is provided during the worship service for 

infants through 3 years old.  The nursery is located on 

the main level (west side of the building). 
 

Ministry Helpers  

Greeters:  Mark & Julie Woldring 

Nursery Volunteers:  Bev Ende, Zander Boerman 

Summer Story Time:  Gord Poll, Aurora Boerman 

Security Team:  Ross Eding, Jim Van Den Beldt 
 

Next Week (August 10): 

Greeters:  Gord & Deb Zalsman 

Nursery Volunteers:  Erin Rozendaal, Grayson Rozendaal 

Summer Story Time:  Les & Deb Meiste 

Security Team:  Nick Haskill, Todd Burton 

 

7th Annual Volunteer Fair 
 

Join us in the Fellowship Hall immediately following 

the worship service for our 7th annual volunteer fair.  

Several of our ministries will have tables set up with 

information on how YOU can get involved.  Stop by 

each table and check it out! 
 

Children’s Ministry ~ Grow ~ Youth Ministries  

Church Ministries ~ Community Ministries 

Kids Hope ~ Sunday Morning Activities  

Wednesday Night Activities ~ AND MANY MORE!!! 
 

Each time you volunteer or sign up to donate, you  

will be given a raffle ticket that you can enter to  

win various prize baskets and items.  Winning  

tickets will be drawn at 11:30am. 
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August Mission  

of the Month 
 

Hand2Hand 

Joy Closet 
 

Hand2Hand is eliminating 

child hunger by mobilizing 

schools, churches, 

businesses, and individuals  

to provide a backpack of 

nutritious food.  Hand2Hand 

seeks to be a resource for 

children who face hunger  

over the weekend and on 

school breaks.  
 

Joy Closet is a ministry for 

kids and the families that take 

care of them!  They offer  free 

clothing, toys, baby items, 

shoes and so much more to 

families who have adopted or 

who foster, kinship families, 

those who help refugee 

children, children who are 

displaced and many more.  

 

 

 

Missionary of the Week 
  Chad & Dara Vanden Bosch 

 

 

 

 

           

 

Ministry Focus 
Please pray for those who 

receive a helping hand from 

Love INC. 

Welcome 
This morning, we welcome Rev. Dave De Haan who is a 

full-time missionary with WordPartners, a global ministry 

that encourages and equips pastors in challenging 

places to preach God’s Word with God’s heart.  After 

more than 15 years of pastoral ministry, Dave’s passion 

for God’s Word and pastoral training in the local church 

brought him to WordPartners where he serves as a 

global trainer and strategy coach.  He travels primarily to 

Central Asia and North Africa to train pastors who have 

limited access to biblical/theological training.  Dave and 

his wife Micki live in Elgin, IL.  They have five children 

and three grandchildren.  Their home church is Calvary 

Baptist Church where Dave serves as an elder. 
 

Prayer Buddies 
We would love to know how to specifically pray for your 

child(ren)!  Each month several children are featured in 

the Heartbeat for the congregation to pray for.  Prayer 

Buddy information questions will be included in the 

Student Registration Google Form that will be 

emailed soon.  Please submit completed forms by 

Sunday, August 24.  A photo of your child(ren) should be 

emailed to the church office.  If you prefer paper copies 

of the form, they are available on the ledge outside of the 

library.  Prayer buddies is for ALL children infant 

through 12th grade. 
 

Student Registration Forms 
Student Registration Forms are one of the ways we use 

to create a safe environment for our students. 

Registration forms and information letters will be emailed 

to parents soon using a Google Form.  Please fill out the 

form for each of your children (3 years old through 5th 

grade).  Each child must have an updated registration 

form on file, in order to participate in HRC education 

programs.  Completed forms should be submitted or 

returned to Nicki or Gracie by Sunday, August 24.  If you 

prefer paper forms, they are available outside the library. 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Please Pray for: 
• Russ Dubbink is a patient at Holland Hospital 

following a fall  

• Lisa Haskill is scheduled for umbilical hernia surgery 

on August 7 

• Carrisa Daley will be attending Camp Geneva   

August 11-15 
 

Our Sympathies to: 
• June VanFarowe on the passing of her brother, 

Willard Brink, on Saturday, July 26 

• Cal & Sue Lubbers on the passing of Sue’s mother, 

Kay VanHekken, on Tuesday, July 29 
 

A Note of Thanks… 
Thank you to all who donated to the VBS mission 

collection!  381 items were collected by our VBS 

program for the Love INC school supplies ministry.  
 

Thank you to our church family for all your prayers for 

myself and Wayne before surgery, during surgery as 

well as after surgery.  It is so humbling.  Thank you to 

Pastor Kevin for coming to the hospital.  Thank you 

also for all the cards, visits, phone calls and food.  It 

was all appreciated.  

       Ruth Keegstra 

 

Harvest Table 
Beginning on Sunday, August 10, you are invited to bring 

excess produce from your garden to church to share with 

others.  Please leave items on the designated table  

in the lobby and take home what you can use.   

 

Please Continue  

to Pray for: 
      

Continuing Care 
  Marilyn Everling 

  Ruth Keegstra 

  Lane Lohman 

 

Friend at Home 
  Nelvin DeWeerd 

   

 

 

 

Security Team  
Those who have 

volunteered to watch over 

the safety of our 

congregation and assist as 

needed 

 
 

Tithes & Offerings 

July 27 Total Budget Offering 

$6,475 

Offering - $5,905 

E-Tithe - $570     
 

$8,475 needed weekly  

to maintain budget 
 

Offering boxes are available by each 

entrance and at the top of the stairs for 

your tithes and offerings. 

 

July Missions of the Month 

Offering: 

Bible League 

$242.50 

Wycliffe Bible Translators 

$242.50 
 


